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Mr. Thomas Devine, Legal Director '

<

| Government Accountability Project
; 1555 Conn. Ave., N.W., Suite 202
j Washington, D.C. 20036

Dear Mr. Devine:

Thank you for your communication, received here March 27th, concerning the
l closeout briefings staff had planned to provide your clients on March 21st.

I understand your clients would like another opportunity for a debriefing.
As we discussed by telenhone yesterday, staff will be able to provide closcout

) briefings for your two clients May 2 and 3, 1985. In accord with your request,
we have narrowed the date to May 2.

I Since you have indicated each of your clients will be available during
regular business hours (PST), I defer to you on the most desired times for|

i the two teleconference calls. Please let me know at your earliest opportunity
| of your proposed times for these calls so that we may make the necessary
j teleconferencing arrangements.

Sincerely,

b d}!dtLdu s. .'

Lewis W. Shollenberger, Jr
Regional Counsel
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